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Maths 
Over the last two weeks, the children in Year 3 have worked hard on refining their understanding of subtraction by 
using column method. We have also applied our understanding of addition and subtraction to word problems and 
finding inverse operations.  

English 
In English, we have been improving our understanding of diary writing through our whole class text, “Diary of a Killer 
Cat,” by Anne Fine. The children have been writing from different perspectives and have explored ways of showing 
rather than telling character emotions.  

Science 
In our science sessions, the children have been exploring the human skeleton and had the chance to conduct an in-
vestigation to record the lengths of various bones in the human body. This linked perfectly with our recent visit to 
the life bus where we explored what goes on inside our bodies.  

Foundation Subjects 
 
In Geography, we have explored where our food comes 
from around the world. We have discussed biomes and 
foods which grow seasonally.   
In Music, we have been exploring the Vikings and begun 
learning a song called “Dragon ships” complete with row-
ing actions! 
In Design and Technology, the children had the chance to 
design and make their very own book jackets with fas-
tenings. We explored various fastenings and decided 
upon the best ones to secure our books. Thank you once 
again to all parents and carers who participated in our 
drop in and learn session where we constructed our final 
jacket designs.   
In PE, we have been working on our gymnastics skills. 

Reminders 
Thank you for sending the children dressed in PE kit each Thursday.  Please do remember to send your child into 
school with a uniform to change into after PE has finished.  
 
 

Homework: a reminder that homework is due each Monday morning. The children are expected to complete a 
spelling activity in their green homework book, as well as 30 minutes of Maths Whizz and 30 minutes on TT rock-
stars. Please do remind your children to complete their online learning and if you struggle to find time at home, 
please do sign up to homework club. 
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